
 
 

 

West Bolivar High School FBLA Student Excel at Central State Leadership 
Conference 

West Bolivar High School’s Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) members continue to 
showcase their talent and leadership on the state level! On Thursday, March 20, 2025, students 
participated in the FBLA Central State Leadership Conference at the University of Southern 
Mississippi in Hattiesburg, MS. These students, enrolled in the Cyber Foundations I/II programs 
taught by Mrs. Chandra Miller-Faust, competed in various business and leadership events against 
FBLA members from across Mississippi. 

West Bolivar students had another successful showing, with a competitor earning top rankings: 

●​ Frank Braxton, a ninth-grader, placed 4th in the state of Mississippi for Introduction to 
Parliamentary Procedure.​
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Frank’s fourth-place victory earned him a spot at the FBLA National Leadership Conference, 
which will be held in Anaheim, California, this June. 

Mrs. Miller-Faust expressed her pride in the students, stating, “Their hard work, dedication, and 
commitment to excellence truly paid off. Competing at this level is a remarkable achievement, 
and I am excited to see them continue their journey at the national level.” 

In addition to competing, students had the opportunity to network with industry professionals, 
attend leadership workshops, and gain valuable insights into future career opportunities in 
business and technology. 

Congratulations to Frank Braxton and all West Bolivar High School FBLA members for their 
dedication and success! We look forward to seeing them continue to represent our school and 
community with excellence. 
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